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January 14, 2025

Robert Howard
204 W. Brown St.
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Howard:

This is to notify you that at yesterday’s Historic Preservation Commission meeting, your application for 
the addition of a dormer on the west facade was placed on fde. If you wish to pursue this project, you 
will need to fde a new application for a Certificate of Appropriateness with complete architectural plans 
submitted with the application.

Any questions can be directed to Andrew Stern at 414-286-5722.
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